
MEMORANDUM: LORD MAYOR 
DEPUTY LORD MAYOR 
ELECTED MEMBERS 

HOTEL ROOMS - UPDATE

Meeting: City Planning Committee Meeting date: 23 May 2022 

Raised by: Councillor Coats 

Question: 

Can the Director provide an update to the number of hotel rooms that are currently 
off the market to accommodate covid quarantining? 

Response: 

There is currently only one hotel being offered for quarantine purposes. The 

IBIS Hobart has 9-10 rooms available, this is flexible and dependant on demand. 

 As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 

Neil Noye 
DIRECTOR CITY LIFE 

Date: 3 June 2022 
File Reference: F22/50425; 13-1-10 




